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 Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com  / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

12th January 2011
FROM:
Nicole Achieng
TO:

SPONSOR HALLDORA
Dear Dora,
RE: DAP REPORT FROM NOVEMBER 2010 TO JANUARY 2011 
Happy New Year Dora! 

Your foster daughter Nicole Achieng is fine, Nicole as a polite girl was happy with her Christmas gifts, very pleased. 

Nicole invited her friends to join her on her Christmas dinner; they danced and Little Bees Acrobats entertained the party. Nicole showed her friends how Little Bees was looking new and blue in the sky. They had balloons of every colour.

Nicole has been well since November till January 2011, she was promoted to the new class 4 wehre she is promising to work harder in her studies and come to Iceland. 

Her DAP money I bought her full school uniform. 

Best regards, 

Lucy Odipo. 

